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Patrick Carney

From: BHS Administration <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 7:35 PM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: Important Message from BHS

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

December 18, 2024 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It is with great sadness that I send this communication to our Barracuda community.  The mother of 
Connor Madden, a 10th grade Beachside High student, informed us that Connor has passed away.  Our 
deepest sympathy and concern are with his entire family, close friends, classmates and teachers during 
this emotional time. 

Beachside school counselors, in conjunction with district counselors are prepared to assist and support 
our students as they process this news.  Counselors will be available in the school guidance office, 
during school hours, on both Thursday, December 19th and Friday, December 20th.  Should you have any 
specific concerns and need to reach our counselors, you can access their contact information at: 

https://www-bhs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/ 

Below are some physical signs of grief, as well as some credible resources to aid you in talking to your 
child at home. 

  

Signs of Grieving in Children and Adolescents 

• Sadness, anxiety, chronic fatigue, anger, denial, shock, confusion, extended depression,   

   changes in their normal behavioral functioning 

• Inability to sleep, nightmares, loss of appetite, prolonged fear of being alone 

• Frequent physical complaints such as stomachaches and headaches 
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The resources can be found here: https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/dcrt/ 

  

We know that you will join us in extending sympathy to the Madden family during this extremely difficult 
time.  

  

Sincerely, 

Greg Bergamasco 

 

St Johns County School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from 
our list, please contact St Johns County School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed 
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, 
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